
FAQ n.47621

FAQs:
ORO.FTL, Part-ORO, Air Operations, Regulations

Question:
Delayed reporting CS FTL.1.205(d)(1): Is it possible to inform crew
members of a delay without giving the new reporting time?

Answer:
No. An actual reporting time must be given when the crew member is informed that
the delayed reporting procedure is activated.

If an operator does not have a delayed reporting procedure, then it can’t be used.

Last updated:
12/07/2018

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/47621
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